
The Longhorns will play their 
final home game of  the season 
against the Baird Bears tonight, 
October 28, at 7:30. Come out 
and support the Longhorns.

Chicken-n-biscuit or choice of  
cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, juice, 
milk

Breakfast pizza or choice of  
cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, juice, 
milk

Stuffed Bagel & sausage or 
choice of  cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, 
juice, milk

Egg & Cheese sandwich or 
choice of  cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, 
juice, milk

Sausage & biscuit or choice of  
cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, juice, 
milk

Pizza, broccoli bites, baby 
carrots, mixed fruit, cookie, milk

Steak finger basket w/fries, 
rolls, gravy, carrot coins, apple 
slices, milk

Hot ham & cheese pretzel 
sandwich, garden salad, tomato-
cucumber cup, snowball salad, 
milk

BBQ on a bun, pinto beans, 
coleslaw, orange smiles, milk

Popcorn chicken, mashed 
potatoes w/gravy, green beans, 
rolls, apple-pineapple d-lite, milk

By Coach Rider
The Bronte Longhorns 

defeated the Winters Blizzards 
by a score of  21-14 last Friday 
night.

Hunter Lake opened up the 
scoring for the Longhorns on a 
touchdown run. Isaiah Ornelaz 
added another touchdown run 
and finished the night as the 
Longhorns’ leading rusher with 
102 yards rushing.

The defense had a great night 
keeping the Blizzards in check. 
The defense was led in tackles 
by Billy Arthur with 10.5 tackles, 
followed by Carson Kelso with 
9, and Kaleb Turner with 8.

Colton McIntire scored the 
last touchdown of  the night 
when he recovered a fumble in 
the end zone.

 On Friday, October 7, the Bronte Elementary 
second grade class received a surprise visit from Smokey the Bear! 
Smokey reminded everyone how to prevent fires and how to be safe 
in case there was a fire.

 Preston Irwin discusses native grasses (bottom right photo) and Grant 
Teplicek and Wade Day explain the rainfall simulator (above photo) during the Conservation Field Day
held September 21, 2016, at Fort Chadbourne.  The event, hosted by the Coke County Soil and Water 
Conservation District, was attended by 5th and 6th graders from both Bronte and Robert Lee.


